
Message 

From: Whitty, Chris [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=0B3EE62EOCA04E978730B14F9B416A1E-WHITTY, CH RI 

Sent: 26/11/2020 10:36:41 
To: June Raine [/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=5d4ac687ee354c9cac76d09f23ee6ade-June Raine] 
CC: P.Vallancel@go-science.gov.uk 
Subject: Note of support from Patrick and me 

Dear June 

Patrick and I were just agreeing how lucky we are to have such a strong independent regulator as MHRA, and you at its 

head, at a time of intense pressure around vaccines in particular, but also other COVID-related work. 

We just wanted to send a message of support and recognition. 

It is very unlikely, but if at any time you feel under pressure that impinges on your total independence and want support 

please do let either or both of us know, as the whole system depends on the integrity of MHRA on behalf of the public. 

But mainly just a thank you to you and all your team for the work you all do. 

Best wishes 

Chris and Patrick 

Prof Chris Whitty CB FMedSci 

Department Chief Medical Officer for England and 

Of Health & Chief Scientific Adviser 

Social Care Department of Health and Social Care, 7th Floor, 39 Victoria Street, London, SW1H OEU 

E: chris.whitty@dhsc.gov.uk 
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